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On Tuesday 3/26/2019 around 11:37
AM a WWD was reported by Cedar
Rapids PD. WWD was traveling SB in
the NB lanes near Glass Road. The
WWD was not seen by cameras
CRTWV15, CRTV14, CRTV13,
CRTV12. This leaves two possible
points of entry for the WWD, off
Coldstream Ave. or 42nd Street.
Traffic was heavy so WWD is
assumed to have self corrected shortly
after entering the road the wrong way.




